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This proposed cap-and-trade bill is a horrible idea for Oregon. It'll kill jobs. It'll kill the
logging industry and the trucking industry. Our fuel, natural gas and electric bills will all
increase, as well as taxes on everything else. We voted on this once before and No. Doing it
in the short session is sneaky and wrong. Oregonians have a right to a say in the way our state
is run. No cap and trade


mailto:grapevine313@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

